
 

 

 
May 26, 2014 
 
 
Dear Pedro Alcaraz, 
 

Congratulations. This letter is to inform you that the program at Catholic University of San Antonio has met the criteria 
recommended for acceptance into the NSCA Education Recognition Program (ERP). Your recognition is valid for a three-
year period expiring May 31, 2015. 
 

Your acceptance allows you to take advantage of the exceptional benefits the ERP offers for recognition including: 
 

• A $25 discount on the CSCS® and/or NSCA-CPT® exam registration fee for students 

• Your academic department will also receive $25 for each NSCA student exam registration 

• A matted certificate for display of this ERP distinction at your school 

• A searchable listing and link to your school’s program will be featured on the NSCA’s Website 

• Listing in the NSCA Bulletin, a membership newsletter that is distributed to Professional and Associate Members, 
will feature your school’s distinction in the ERP   

•  NSCA ERP logos to highlight your school’s achievement; for use on school approved forms, documents, or 
recruiting materials 

• Up to three complimentary career postings (graduate assistantships, internships, faculty positions, etc.) on the 
NSCA.com Career Resources page for the three-year period of your application 
 

The NEWEST BENEFIT: 
The NSCA now offers the opportunity for ERP schools to host an Exam Prep Symposium (EPS), which is 
designed to provide students a review course containing the most relevant CSCS and NSCA-CPT exam content. 
Not only does this provide students an added opportunity to prepare for the NSCA exams, but this also provides a 
revenue opportunity to the hosting school. As an NSCA Exam Prep Symposium Host School, you will also receive: 

• Priority hosting dates for your Exam Prep Symposium 

• A discounted rate for students attending the Exam Prep Symposium 
 

Due to the high volume of applications processed, you will receive: your recognition certificate, exam discount code, code for 
career postings, and ERP logos within four to six weeks of your acceptance. 
 
The NSCA thanks you for your participation and contribution to the NSCA Education Recognition Program, and trusts that 
you will continue your involvement with this program.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Linda L. Aaberg 
Linda L. Aaberg 
Administrative Coordinator 
National Strength and Conditioning Association (NSCA) 
1885 Bob Johnson Drive | Colorado Springs, CO 80906 
P: 719.632.6722, ext. 164 | F: 719.632.6367 
T: 800.815.6826 |linda.aaberg@nsca.com 
everyone stronger | NSCA.com 


